
Welcome to the First Full Week of School!
I am sending home a Home Connection Sheet in your child's binder tomorrow, Monday, August
12th. Please make sure that you take a good look at it! This will be our classroom newsletter. It will
be sent out and kept in their binders every Monday!
If you are looking ​for any additional school supplies still, the supply list is located on our website! The
only other thing that is not on that list is a pair of headphones that can be PLUGGED into their
Chromebooks.

Important Reminders:
*****Please turn in ALL paperwork that were in the YELLOW Folders*****
I NEED ALL STARBASE FIELDTRIP FORMS TURNED IN ASAP!!!

This form was the blue sheets stapled together. I need the last 2 pages. This field trip is
completely FREE!
Students need to bring their binders every single day!
Homework Packets will be due ​every THURSDAY! A new one will be given on Thursday as well.

Important Dates:
● iREADY Diagnostic Tests will be given TUESDAY, AUGUST 13TH-WEDNESDAY, AUGUST

14TH for ELA
○ Please ensure your child is well rested and ready to absolutely smash these tests! I

know they will do amazing!
● Homework Packets are DUE THURSDAY, AUGUST 15TH
● August 16th (Friday)- SPELLING TEST
● August 16th (Friday)- UNIT 1 LESSON 1 ASSESSMENT (Vocabulary words will be on this

test!)

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hestitate to contact me on here or
email!

Thank you and have an absolutely amazing week!
Ms. Thornburg
meagan.thornburg@acboe.net


